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New Student Journal -My first 100 days in School- Grade KG1 to 9  
(2025-2026) 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance communication between home and school, we are excited to share 
with you a new initiative for all the newly admitted students of our school. This year every new student will be 
provided with the journal titled ‘My First 100 days in School’.  
 
Purpose of the Journal 
 
Every new student will: 
 

• Record their thoughts on lessons, activities, and classroom experiences 
• Write about their goals, challenges, and achievements 
• Share any questions or ideas they have about what they are learning 
• Reflect on personal growth and social interactions 

 
We request the parents to review the journal on a weekly basis to encourage their children with setting 
their weekly goals at school, discussing the ideas or insights shared in the journal and encouraging the 
conversations about what is recorded in the journal. The class teacher will also encourage the new 
students to engage and reflect on their learning experiences at school. Together parents and teachers 
can collaborate to make sure that every new student is well adapted to the learning environment and 
support the student when required.  
 
While the new students will be encouraged to record their reflections in their first 100 days journal, the 
other students will use their own student journals to reflect on their unique learning experiences. 
 
All new students will start journaling from Monday (14th April 2025).  
 
We sincerely hope that this new initiative of reflective journaling will further empower students’ voices and 
facilitate their daily learning process. 
 
 
 
 

 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  


